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Consultation on Proposal for Fees (Veterinary Medicinal 
Products) 
 
START DATE OF CONSULTATION: 08 OCTOBER 2014 
CLOSING DATE OF CONSULTATION: 05 NOVEMBER 2014 
 
 
INTRODUCTION 
 
The HPRA wishes to seek comments on Annual Review and Proposal for Fees – Financial Year 
2015 (Veterinary Medicinal Products). 
 
The HPRA annually reviews it fees and fee structures, the services delivered, the cost of the 
service and the changes in the regulatory environment. The outcome of this review and the 
proposed fees for 2015 are included in the attached document. 
 
In summary, there are no substantive changes to the fees proposed and the most fees will 
remain at the 2014 levels. 
 
 
CONSULTATION PROCESS 
 
This consultation is being made available on the HPRA website and replies are welcome from all 
stakeholders. 
 
Please send any comments or questions on these proposals by e-mail to 
feesconsultation@hpra.ie or by post to: 
 
Ms. Rita Purcell 
Director of Finance, Corporate and International  
Finance, Corporate and International Affairs  
Health Products Regulatory Authority 
Kevin O’Malley House 
Earlsfort Centre 
Earlsfort Terrace 
Dublin 2 
 
 
Comments received will be reviewed and changes made to the proposals as appropriate.  If it is 
necessary to discuss the comments with other stakeholders, the anonymity of the individual or 
group making the comments will be maintained. 
 
A response document will be published providing a general overview of the comments received 
and the changes made to the proposals as a result. 
 
This consultation complies with government policy on public consultation, as described in the 
document ‘Reaching out: Guidelines on Consultation for Public Sector Bodies’. 

http://www.taoiseach.ie/eng/Publications/Publications_Archive/Publications_2011/Reaching_Out_-_Guidelines_on_Consultation_for_Public_Sector_Bodies.doc
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HPRA 
8th October 2014 
 


